Ditari I Ana Frankut
Getting the books ditari i ana frankut now is not type of challenging means.
You could not lonely going following books growth or library or borrowing from
your associates to log on them. This is an entirely simple means to
specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online declaration ditari i ana
frankut can be one of the options to accompany you past having additional time.
It will not waste your time. understand me, the e-book will categorically
atmosphere you supplementary business to read. Just invest little get older to
approach this on-line revelation ditari i ana frankut as competently as review
them wherever you are now.

Mind Your Head Juno Dawson 2018-05-15 From the critically acclaimed author of
THIS BOOK IS GAY, James Dawson, now writing as Juno Dawson From the critically
acclaimed author of THIS BOOK IS GAY, James Dawson, now writing as Juno Dawson.
We all have a mind, so we all need to take care of our mental health as much as
we need to take care of our physical health. And the first step is being able
to talk about our mental health. Juno Dawson leads the way with this frank,
factual and funny book, with added information and support from clinical
psychologist Dr Olivia Hewitt. Covering topics from anxiety and depression to
addiction, self-harm and personality disorders, Juno and Olivia talk clearly
and supportively about a range of issues facing young people's mental health whether fleeting or long-term - and how to manage them. With real-life stories
from young people around the world and witty illustrations from Gemma Correll.
Why Men Love Bitches Sherry Argov 2002-10-01 Do you feel like you are too nice?
Sherry Argov's Why Men Love Bitches delivers a unique perspective as to why men
are attracted to a strong woman who stands up for herself. With saucy detail on
every page, this no-nonsense guide reveals why a strong woman is much more
desirable than a "yes woman" who routinely sacrifices herself. The author
provides compelling answers to the tough questions women often ask: · Why are
men so romantic in the beginning and why do they change? · Why do men take nice
girls for granted? · Why does a man respect a woman when she stands up for
herself? Full of advice, hilarious real-life relationship scenarios, "she
says/he thinks" tables, and the author's unique "Attraction Principles," Why
Men Love Bitches gives you bottom-line answers. It helps you know who you are,
stand your ground, and relate to men on a whole new level. Once you've
discovered the feisty attitude men find so magnetic, you'll not only increase
the romantic chemistry—you'll gain your man's love and respect with far less
effort.
Bibliografia e Republikës Popullore të Shqipërisë 1960
Captured by Brigands Gerasim Kyrias 2016-10-23 In 1884, a young Albanian with a
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dream to change to his nation boarded a carriage bound for Kortcha-unaware that
on the road ahead mountain pirates awaited him.In this volume, Gerasim Kyrias
recounts the true story of his capture and six months as a hostage. He
describes the causes and the curse of brigandage and explains how his harrowing
experience galvanized his resolve to lift his Albanian countrymen out of
darkness.Gerasim Kyrias became Albania's first ordained Evangelical preacher
and church planter, preaching to Albanian congregations in Thessaloniki,
Monastir (Bitola), and Korça. He wrote and translated Christian hymns, founded
the Albanian Gospel Brotherhood, and with his sister Sevasti established the
first Albanian School for Girls in Korça. He is honored in Albania and in
Macedonia as an illuminist, educator, and patriot. This title is part of the
500/200 Albanian Protestant Commemorative Series.
Arch of Triumph Erich Maria Remarque 1948
Broken April Ismail Kadare 1990 Gjorg, a young Albanian mountaineer who has
fulfilled his duty by killing his brother's murderer, realizes that after a
thirty-day truce, he will be the next victim in a never-ending blood feud
Sapiens Yuval Noah Harari 2015-02-10 New York Times Bestseller A Summer Reading
Pick for President Barack Obama, Bill Gates, and Mark Zuckerberg From a
renowned historian comes a groundbreaking narrative of humanity’s creation and
evolution—a #1 international bestseller—that explores the ways in which biology
and history have defined us and enhanced our understanding of what it means to
be “human.” One hundred thousand years ago, at least six different species of
humans inhabited Earth. Yet today there is only one—homo sapiens. What happened
to the others? And what may happen to us? Most books about the history of
humanity pursue either a historical or a biological approach, but Dr. Yuval
Noah Harari breaks the mold with this highly original book that begins about
70,000 years ago with the appearance of modern cognition. From examining the
role evolving humans have played in the global ecosystem to charting the rise
of empires, Sapiens integrates history and science to reconsider accepted
narratives, connect past developments with contemporary concerns, and examine
specific events within the context of larger ideas. Dr. Harari also compels us
to look ahead, because over the last few decades humans have begun to bend laws
of natural selection that have governed life for the past four billion years.
We are acquiring the ability to design not only the world around us, but also
ourselves. Where is this leading us, and what do we want to become? Featuring
27 photographs, 6 maps, and 25 illustrations/diagrams, this provocative and
insightful work is sure to spark debate and is essential reading for
aficionados of Jared Diamond, James Gleick, Matt Ridley, Robert Wright, and
Sharon Moalem.
The Autobiography of the People in Verse Ismail Kadare 1987
The Siege Ismail Kadare 2010-02-12 From Ismail Kadare, winner of the inaugural
Man Booker International Prize – a novelist in the class of Coetzee, Pamuk,
Márquez, and Rushdie – the stunning new translation of one of his major works.
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In the early fifteenth century, as winter falls away, the people of Albania
know that their fate is sealed. They have refused to negotiate with the Ottoman
Empire, and war is now inevitable. Soon enough, dust kicked up by Turkish
horses is spotted from a citadel. Brightly coloured banners, hastily
constructed minarets, and tens of thousands of men fill the plain below. From
this moment on, the world is waiting to hear that the fortress has fallen. The
Siege tells the enthralling story of the weeks and months that follow – of the
exhilaration and despair of the battlefield, the constantly shifting strategies
of war, and those whose lives are held in the balance, from the Pasha himself
to the artillerymen, astrologer, blind poet, and harem of women who accompany
him. "Believe me," the general said. "I’ve taken part in many sieges but this,"
he waved towards the castle walls, "is where the most fearful carnage of our
times will take place. And you surely know as well as I do that great massacres
always give birth to great books. You really do have an opportunity to write a
thundering chronicle redolent with pitch and blood, and it will be utterly
different from the graceful whines composed at the fireside by squealers who
never went to war." Brilliantly vivid, as insightful as it is compelling, The
Siege is an unforgettable account of the clash of two great civilisations, and
a portrait of war that will resonate across the centuries.
The Stonewall Riots Gayle E Pitman 2019-05-14 This book is about the Stonewall
Riots, a series of spontaneous, often violent demonstrations by members of the
gay (LGBTQ+) community in reaction to a police raid that took place in the
early morning hours of June 28, 1969, at the Stonewall Inn in the Greenwich
Village neighborhood of Manhattan, New York City. The Riots are attributed as
the spark that ignited the LGBTQ+ movement. The author describes American gay
history leading up to the Riots, the Riots themselves, and the aftermath, and
includes her interviews of people involved or witnesses, including a woman who
was ten at the time. Profusely illustrated, the book includes contemporary
photos, newspaper clippings, and other period objects. A timely and necessary
read, The Stonewall Riots helps readers to understand the history and legacy of
the LGBTQ+ movement.
The Case For People's Quantitative Easing Frances Coppola 2019-07-26 In the
wake of the 2008 financial crisis, central banks created trillions of dollars
of new money, and poured it into financial markets. ‘Quantitative Easing’ (QE)
was supposed to prevent deflation and restore economic growth. But the money
didn’t go to ordinary people: it went to the rich, who didn’t need it. It went
to big corporations and banks – the same banks whose reckless lending caused
the crash. This led to a decade of stagnation, not recovery. QE failed. In this
book, Frances Coppola makes the case for a ‘people’s QE’, in which the money
goes directly to ordinary people and small businesses. She argues that it is
the fairest and most effective way of restoring crisis-hit economies and
helping to solve the long-term challenges of ageing populations, automation and
climate change.
Flowers in the Gutter K. R. Gaddy 2020-01-07 The true story of the Edelweiss
Pirates, working-class teenagers who fought the Nazis by whatever means they
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could. Fritz, Gertrud, and Jean were classic outsiders: their clothes were
different, their music was rebellious, and they weren’t afraid to fight. But
they were also Germans living under Hitler, and any nonconformity could get
them arrested or worse. As children in 1933, they saw their world change. Their
earliest memories were of the Nazi rise to power and of their parents fighting
Brownshirts in the streets, being sent to prison, or just disappearing. As
Hitler’s grip tightened, these three found themselves trapped in a nation whose
government contradicted everything they believed in. And by the time they were
teenagers, the Nazis expected them to be part of the war machine. Fritz,
Gertrud, and Jean and hundreds like them said no. They grew bolder, painting
anti-Nazi graffiti, distributing anti-war leaflets, and helping those
persecuted by the Nazis. Their actions were always dangerous. The Gestapo
pursued and arrested hundreds of Edelweiss Pirates. In World War II’s desperate
final year, some Pirates joined in sabotage and armed resistance, risking the
Third Reich’s ultimate punishment. This is their story.
Finland, a Cultural Encyclopedia Olli Alho 1997-01-01 Finland is snow and ice,
midnight sun and endless forest, sauna and Santa Claus. But it is much, much
more. In more than 300 key words by almost 80 Finnish experts and scholars,
Finland: a Cultural Encyclopedia tells what this country between East and West
is made of. It shows what distinguishes Finland from the rest of the world and
what unites it with it. The book introduces the central names in Finnish music,
scholarship, design and architecture. It covers Finnish culture from religion
to rock'n'roll, from mythology to media, from eating to education, from sisu to
sex. It reveals the hidden meaning for Finns of snow, light, trees and lakes.
Secure against the passions of men, and fearing nothing from the anger of the
gods, they have attained that uncommon state of felicity, in which there is no
craving left to form a single wish. Tacitus, Germania, A.D.98.
Vatra e kulturës 1963
The Wealth Effect Jeffrey M. Chwieroth 2019-03-21 Shows how the politics of
banking crises has been transformed by the growing 'great expectations' among
middle class voters that governments should protect their wealth.
Sociolinguistic Perspectives Charles A. Ferguson 1996-02-15 The work of the
linguist Charles A. Ferguson spans more than three decades, and is remarkable
for having been consistently at the forefront of scholarship on the
relationship between language and society. This volume collects his most
influential and seminal papers, each having expanded the parameters of
sociolinguistics and the sociology of language. Taken together, they cover a
wide range of topics and issues, and, more importantly, reflect the
intellectual progress of a founder of the sociolinguistic field. The volume is
divided thematically into four sections, and an introduction by Thom Huebner
outlines the evolution of Ferguson's ideas and the impact they have had on
other scholars. This book is essential reading for everyone interested in the
field of sociolinguistics.
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The Doll Ismail Kadare 2021-01-21 'A fascinating study of a difficult love'
John Burnside, Guardian Young Ismail's world centres around his mother. Naive
and fragile as a paper doll, she is an unlikely presence in her husband's
imposing house, with its hidden rooms and infamous dungeon. Yet despite her
youthful nature, she is not without her own enigmas. Most of all, she fears
that her intellectual, radical son will exchange her for a superior mother when
he becomes a famous writer. From the winner of the first ever Man Booker
International Prize, this is a disarming story of home and creative ambition,
of personal and political freedom. Rooted in the author's own childhood in
Albania, it is dedicated to the memory of his mother. 'Laconic, sinister and
drily funny' Spectator
The Loser Fatos Kongoli 2007 An English version of a novel by Fatos Kongoli.
Why does Thesar Lumi disembark from the refugee ship to Italy and return to his
home town? The question posed at the beginning of this compelling novel is
answered as his life story is gradually revealed.
365 Days With Self-Discipline Martin Meadows 2017-12-28 How to Build SelfDiscipline and Become More Successful (365 Powerful Thoughts From the World’s
Brightest Minds) Its lack makes you unable to achieve your goals. Without it,
you’ll struggle to lose weight, become fit, wake up early, work productively
and save money. Not embracing it in your everyday life means that you’ll never
realize your full potential. Ignoring it inevitably leads to regret and feeling
sad about how more successful and incredible your life could have been if you
had only decided to develop it. What is this powerful thing? Self-discipline.
And if there’s one thing that self-discipline is not, it’s instant. It takes
months (if not years) to develop powerful self-control that will protect you
from impulsive decisions, laziness, procrastination, and inaction. You need to
exhibit self-discipline day in, day out, 365 days in a year. What if you had a
companion who would remind you daily to stay disciplined and persevere, even
when the going gets tough? 365 Days With Self-Discipline is a practical,
accessible guidebook for embracing more self-discipline in your everyday life.
You’ll learn how to do this through 365 brief, daily insights from the world’s
brightest minds, expanded and commented upon by bestselling personal
development author Martin Meadows. This isn’t just an inspirational book; most
of the entries deliver practical suggestions that you can immediately apply in
your life to become more disciplined. Here are just some of the things you’ll
learn: - why living your life the hard way makes it easy (and other suggestions
from a successful entrepreneur and longevity scientist); - how to overcome your
initial resistance and procrastination based on the remark made by one of the
most renowned Renaissance men; - why, according to an influential neurosurgeon,
it’s key to see problems as hurdles instead of obstacles (and how to do that);
- how to embrace an experimental mindset to overcome a fear of failure (a
technique recommended by a successful entrepreneur and musician); - how to quit
in a smart way, according to a world-famous marketing expert; - how to improve
your productivity at work by implementing the advice from one of the most
successful detective fiction writers; - how a trick used by screenwriters can
help you figure out the first step needed to get closer to your goals; - how to
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maintain self-discipline in the long-term by paying attention to what a
bestselling non-fiction author calls necessary to survive and thrive; - how
your most common thoughts can sabotage your efforts (and other valuable
insights from one of the most respected Roman Stoics); and - how to overcome
temporary discouragement and look at your problems from the proper perspective,
as suggested by a well-known public speaker and author. If you’re ready to
finally change your life and embrace self-discipline — not only for the next
365 days, but for the rest of your life — buy this book now and together, let’s
work on your success! Keywords: self-discipline handbook, self-control book,
willpower book, success journal, mental resilience, become successful, achieve
your goals
UNMIK as an International Governance in Post-war Kosova Blerim Reka 2003
Tonio Kroger Thomas Mann 2018-07-26 Tonio Kroger By Thomas Mann A title in the
Bristol Classical Press German Texts series, in German with English notes,
vocabulary and introduction. Thomas Mann (1875-1955), was awarded the Nobel
Prize for literature in 1929, and "Tonio Kroger" occupies a central position in
his spiritual and artistic development. A study of youth, it draws together
many strands of his life and work: the duality of his parentage; his abhorrence
of discipline; and the influence of Schopenhauer and Wagner on his early phase
of writing. We are delighted to publish this classic book as part of our
extensive Classic Library collection. Many of the books in our collection have
been out of print for decades, and therefore have not been accessible to the
general public. The aim of our publishing program is to facilitate rapid access
to this vast reservoir of literature, and our view is that this is a
significant literary work, which deserves to be brought back into print after
many decades. The contents of the vast majority of titles in the Classic
Library have been scanned from the original works. To ensure a high quality
product, each title has been meticulously hand curated by our staff. Our
philosophy has been guided by a desire to provide the reader with a book that
is as close as possible to ownership of the original work. We hope that you
will enjoy this wonderful classic work, and that for you it becomes an
enriching experience.
An Hour to Live, an Hour to Love Richard Carlson 2007-12-18 If you had one hour
to live and could make just one phone call, who would you call? What would you
say? Why are you waiting? Richard Carlson's sudden, tragic death in December
2006 left his millions of fans reeling, but even their many letters, calls, and
emails couldn't erase the loss felt by his wife, Kristine. To try and come to
terms with her loss, she pored over 25 years of love letters, reliving the
memories and cherishing her late husband's memory. But one letter stood out.
Richard had written to his wife on their 18th wedding anniversary and attempted
to answer the question: if you had one hour to live, what would you do, who
would you call, and what would you say? An Hour to Live, an Hour to Love is a
profoundly moving book that shows the importance of treasuring each day as the
incredible gift it is.
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Fjalor enciklopedik Pasho Baku 2002
Cien Años de Soledad Gabriel García Márquez 1997-01-01 Gabriel Garcia Marquez
is a gifted writer, and nowhere does he write with the fervor that he does in
"One Hundred Years of Solitude," a pleasurable ride unmatched in modern
literature.
Ylli 1972
The General of the Dead Army Ismail Kadare 2012-04 “A major international
novelist.”—The New York Times
The Everything Digital Photography Book Ric deGaris Doble 2008-05-01 With a
snap of the shutter and a couple clicks of the mouse, you can take stunning
photos and share them with the world. Digital photography is one of the easiest
art forms to master-if you only know how. The Everything Digital Photography
Book, 2nd Edition, has everything you need to take full advantage of this
evolving art form. Learn how to: Choose the perfect camera Use light and
flashes for optimum effect Download and transfer images Compress images and
post photos online Create personalized gifts like calendars Whether you're a
novice photographer or a budding professional, this indispensable guide shows
you how to capture the perfect shot-every time! Rick deGaris Doble is an awardwinning photographer with nearly 40 years of photography experience. His site,
www.RickDoble.net, receives 150,000 unique hits per year and his popular 600photo "painting with light" section was ranked #2 in Google searches. Doble has
been working with computer-related digital imagery for the past 22 years and,
for the past 14, he has taught photography courses at institutions like Duke
University. He lives in Smyrna, North Carolina.
Jeta e re 1959
The Nazi Officer's Wife Edith Hahn Beer 2012-01-31 #1 New York Times Bestseller
Edith Hahn was an outspoken young woman in Vienna when the Gestapo forced her
into a ghetto and then into a slave labor camp. When she returned home months
later, she knew she would become a hunted woman and went underground. With the
help of a Christian friend, she emerged in Munich as Grete Denner. There she
met Werner Vetter, a Nazi Party member who fell in love with her. Despite
Edith's protests and even her eventual confession that she was Jewish, he
married her and kept her identity a secret. In wrenching detail, Edith recalls
a life of constant, almost paralyzing fear. She tells how German officials
casually questioned the lineage of her parents; how during childbirth she
refused all painkillers, afraid that in an altered state of mind she might
reveal something of her past; and how, after her husband was captured by the
Soviets, she was bombed out of her house and had to hide while drunken Russian
soldiers raped women on the street. Despite the risk it posed to her life,
Edith created a remarkable record of survival. She saved every document, as
well as photographs she took inside labor camps. Now part of the permanent
collection at the Holocaust Memorial Museum in Washington, D.C., these hundreds
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of documents, several of which are included in this volume, form the fabric of
a gripping new chapter in the history of the Holocaust—complex, troubling, and
ultimately triumphant.
The Kite Runner Khaled Hosseini 2013-03-05 Amir, haunted by his betrayal of his
childhood friend, a son of his father's servant, returns to Kabul as an adult
after learning Hassan has been killed. Describes Afghanistan's rich culture and
beauty. For mature readers.
The Sex Factor Victoria Bateman 2019-07-01 Why did the West become so rich? Why
is inequality rising? How ‘free’ should markets be? And what does sex have to
do with it? In this passionate and skilfully argued book, leading feminist
Victoria Bateman shows how we can only understand the burning economic issues
of our time if we put sex and gender – ‘the sex factor’ – at the heart of the
picture. Spanning the globe and drawing on thousands of years of history,
Bateman tells a bold story about how the status and freedom of women are
central to our prosperity. Genuine female empowerment requires us not only to
recognize the liberating potential of markets and smart government policies but
also to challenge the double-standard of many modern feminists when they
celebrate the brain while denigrating the body. This iconoclastic book is a
devastating exposé of what we have lost from ignoring ‘the sex factor’ and of
how reversing this neglect can drive the smart economic policies we need today.
Index translationum 1976
The Forty Rules of Love Elif Shafak 2010-02-18 In this lyrical, exuberant tale,
acclaimed Turkish author Elif Shafak, author of The Island of Missing Trees (a
Reese's Book Club Pick), incarnates Rumi's timeless message of love The Forty
Rules of Love unfolds two tantalizing parallel narratives—one contemporary and
the other set in the thirteenth century, when Rumi encountered his spiritual
mentor, the whirling dervish known as Shams of Tabriz—that together explore the
enduring power of Rumi's work. Ella Rubenstein is forty years old and unhappily
married when she takes a job as a reader for a literary agent. Her first
assignment is to read and report on Sweet Blasphemy, a novel written by a man
named Aziz Zahara. Ella is mesmerized by his tale of Shams's search for Rumi
and the dervish's role in transforming the successful but unhappy cleric into a
committed mystic, passionate poet, and advocate of love. She is also taken with
Shams's lessons, or rules, that offer insight into an ancient philosophy based
on the unity of all people and religions, and the presence of love in each and
every one of us. As she reads on, she realizes that Rumi's story mirrors her
own and that Zahara—like Shams—has come to set her free.
101 Essays DiAnn Gilbertson 2021-09-13 In her second compilation of published
writing, Brianna Wiest explores pursuing purpose over passion, embracing
negative thinking, seeing the wisdom in daily routine, and becoming aware of
the cognitive biases that are creating the way you see your life. This book
contains never before seen pieces as well as some of Brianna's most popular
essays, all of which just might leave you thinking: this idea changed my life.
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Anne Frank Anne Frank 1999-03 The compelling diary of a young girl on the brink
of maturity as her life draws to toward its tragic end -- one of the most
moving and vivid documents of the Jewish experience.
Ditari i Ana Frankut Ana Frank 2021-11-15 "Ditari i Ana Frankut" nuk u shkrua
si vepër letrare, por janë shënimet e thjeshta të një vajze të re në periudhën
e formimit të personalitetit të saj. Kjo vajzë e kalon periudhën e adoleshencës
në kushte të tmerrshme të mungesës të gjërave të domosdoshme për atë moshë, si:
ushqimit, ajrit, drita dhe liria. Ana rridhte nga një familje çifute që u
transferua në Holandë me të ardhur në fuqi nazistët. Po edhe këtu pushtimi
nazist i 1940-s dhe ndjekjet kundër çifutëve e detyruan familjen Frank, bashkë
me disa miq, familjen çifute Van Dan dhe dentistin Dusel, të hidheshin në
ilegalitet me ndihmën e disa holandezëve, që morën përsipër t'i fshihnin. Kjo
periudhë ilegaliteti zgjati dy vjet, gjersa gestapoja arriti t'i gjente e t'i
arrestonte. Tërë çifutët e fshehur, me përjashtim të Oto Frankut, babait të
Anës, që mbeti gjallë, e mbaruan jetën nëpër kampet e përqendrimit, ku u
mbyllën nga nazistët. Dy nëpunëse holandeze, që e kishin ndihmuar familjen
Frank gjetën në strehimin ku qenë fshehur ata, pas bastisjes së gestapos,
ditarin e Anës, që në vitin 1947 do të botohej dhe do të zgjonte admirim te
lexuesit.
Chronicle in Stone Ismail Kadare 2011-07-01 Masterful in its simplicity,
Chronicle in Stone is a touching coming-of-age story and a testament to the
perseverance of the human spirit. Surrounded by the magic of beautiful women
and literature, a boy must endure the deprivations of war as he suffers the
hardships of growing up. His sleepy country has just thrown off centuries of
tyranny, but new waves of domination inundate his city. Through the boy’s eyes,
we see the terrors of World War II as he witnesses fascist invasions, allied
bombings, partisan infighting, and the many faces of human cruelty—as well as
the simple pleasures of life. Evacuating to the countryside, he expects to find
an ideal world full of extraordinary things, but discovers instead an archaic
backwater where a severed arm becomes a talisman and deflowered girls
mysteriously vanish. Woven between the chapters of the boy’s story are
tantalizing fragments of the city’s history. As the devastation mounts, the
fragments lose coherence, and we perceive firsthand how the violence of war
destroys more than just buildings and bridges.
Folklore Methodology Kaarle Krohn 2014-07-03 Kaarle Krohn's Folklore
Methodology was the first systematic attempt to state a method of studying
folkloristic materials. For centuries scholars had collected folkloristic texts
and had commented on them, but they had not tried to formulate a method of
investigating folklore. Folklore Methodology became the handbook for the great
Finnish School of folklore research. It provided for its students a guide to
the geographical research of traditional materials, a radical departure from
the literary scholarship that had dominated folklore studies. Krohn's book
explores the causes and modes of folklore diffusion, development, and
destruction; it outlines the influences that cause change in folklore; it
provides valuable insights into the nature of folklore; and, finally, it
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develops geographic methods for analyzing, classifying, and reconstructing
individual items from the folk repertoire. While many developments have taken
place since Krohn first published his guide, important new concepts of folklore
research sprang from his efforts. For this reason, Folklore Methodology is
mandatory reading for every serious student of folklore.
Homo Deus Yuval Noah Harari 2017-02-21 Official U.S. edition with full color
illustrations throughout. NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Yuval Noah Harari, author
of the critically-acclaimed New York Times bestseller and international
phenomenon Sapiens, returns with an equally original, compelling, and
provocative book, turning his focus toward humanity’s future, and our quest to
upgrade humans into gods. Over the past century humankind has managed to do the
impossible and rein in famine, plague, and war. This may seem hard to accept,
but, as Harari explains in his trademark style—thorough, yet riveting—famine,
plague and war have been transformed from incomprehensible and uncontrollable
forces of nature into manageable challenges. For the first time ever, more
people die from eating too much than from eating too little; more people die
from old age than from infectious diseases; and more people commit suicide than
are killed by soldiers, terrorists and criminals put together. The average
American is a thousand times more likely to die from binging at McDonalds than
from being blown up by Al Qaeda. What then will replace famine, plague, and war
at the top of the human agenda? As the self-made gods of planet earth, what
destinies will we set ourselves, and which quests will we undertake? Homo Deus
explores the projects, dreams and nightmares that will shape the twenty-first
century—from overcoming death to creating artificial life. It asks the
fundamental questions: Where do we go from here? And how will we protect this
fragile world from our own destructive powers? This is the next stage of
evolution. This is Homo Deus. With the same insight and clarity that made
Sapiens an international hit and a New York Times bestseller, Harari maps out
our future.
Makedonska bibliografija 2011
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